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	Purpose/Objective:  The purpose of this document is to provide editorial restructuring and renumbering of the Preliminary draft Revision Recommendation ITU-R M.2092-0 (VDES) as requested by the last meeting of WP5B. 

	
Abstract:  This document provides the editorial changes to modify the document’s structure by renumbering the Annexes from A – E to Annexes 1 – 6.  All cross-references are to be updated accordingly.  Furthermore, this contribution addresses many of the Editor Notes found throughout the document.  
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1. Introduction
During the last ITU-R WP5B meeting in November 2020, significant progress was made towards the revision of ITU-R M.2092-0.  During our drafting work, it was noted that the numbering of the annexes did not follow the practice of ITU Recommendation.  In addition, there were a number of editor’s notes accumulated drafting the draft work.
2. Summary of changes
This document provides the editorial changes to modify the document’s structure by renumbering the Annexes from A – E to Annexes 1 – 6.  All cross-references have been updated accordingly.  The editor’s notes found throughout the document have been addressed, and the associated issues have been clarified and resolved.  Some editorial issues were identified, clarified and corrected.      
3. Proposal
Since this document is now complete and no further changes are anticipated, it is proposed that this document be raised to the status of draft revision and sent to SG5 for approval.
4. Attachments
The following attachment contains the proposed changes to Annex 16 of the chairman’s report with track changes.  The proposed modifications are highlighted in green.
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